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Translated from French 

Permanent Mission of the Republic of Benin to the United Nations 

No. 017/MPB/CM/MC/ATT/25 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Benin to the United Nations presents its compliments 

to the secretariat of the Security Council Committee established pursuant to resolution 1540 (2004) 

and has the honour to inform it that Benin wishes to hold a national workshop in Cotonou, in the first 

quarter of this year, to prepare its action plan for the implementation of Security Council resolution 

1540 (2004). 

The Mission would be grateful for any support and technical and material assistance that the 

secretariat could provide to Benin in organizing and ensuring the success of the said workshop. 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Benin to the United Nations thanks the secretariat of 

the Security Council Committee established pursuant to resolution 1540 (2004) for its kind 

cooperation and takes this opportunity to convey the renewed assurances of its highest consideration. 

New York, 15 January 2025 

Secretariat of the Security Council Committee 

established pursuant to resolution 1540 (2004) 

New York 

For the attention of the Chair of the Committee 

______________ 
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